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Learners talk Construction with SACPCMP at the  

SABC Career Fair in Gauteng 
 

The SACPCMP participated in the SABC Career Fair in Pretoria on 26 and 27 July 2019, 
promoting transformation in the Construction Industry as well as career development via its 
Student Chapter.  

Learners from a number of different schools had the opportunity to speak to SACPCMP 
representatives about career choices and study options pertaining to the Construction Project 
Management sector.  Learners and parents were also treated to the Council’s updated career 
guide that was handed out to all those who visited the SACPCMP stand.   

The career guide will soon be available to all Student Chapter members via the Council’s youth 
portal, Y2P.org. 
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